
I  would love to 

SHARE my
story

Seeking opportunities to speak.
I will be in Madison, Alabama from

September 10 until
October 12.

In my next newsletter, I will tell you about the incredible harvest we had in
Izmir, Turkey, after this musical group held an outdoor concert.

I would be happy to speak to any large or small group.

I can share my personal story about how I saw Jesus in a vision,
converted out of Islam, the personal struggles that followed and
continue to be a challenge, including being locked in a mental
hospital, and much more.

As a pastor-in-training, I can speak on many topics:

1. The differences between Islam and Christianity
2. The amazing work going on in Turkey

3. Answering atheists
4. Reaching this generation for Christ, and more

Contact me at: bayramerdem@gmail.com
or call Carol and Charlie Hale to make arrangements.
Carol cell: 256.654.3205 friendtoall2014@gmail.com

Thank you.
​Blessings,
Bayram
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